Re: Moment of Silence in Schools
Dear Parent or Guardian:

In accordance with section 1003.45, Florida Statutes, the District will observe a moment of
silence each school day this year. This moment of silence will occur during the first period/block at

the beginning of the day.

In accordance with the statute, the District will not make suggestions as to the nature of any
reflection that a student may engage in during the moment of silence. Families are encouraged
to discuss the moment of silence with their child(ren) and to make suggestions as to the best use

of this time.

Please contact your child’s school with any questions about the moment of silence. We thank
you for being our partner in education.



